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Parent Greeter Program

Servathon
MEET OUR TEAM

Mobile Vision Clinic

This month Servathon was held and
our Community Schools and Family

Engagement team collaborated
with the organization Love Anaheim

to prepare hygiene kits for the
community. Several of our students

volunteered their time on this
project.

This month we launched our
 Parent Greeter Program!

 The purpose of the program is to
continue building a welcoming and safe

environment before and after school
where parents and students have a
sense of belonging. Thank you to the
parents who already participated as

volunteers in the first week!
If you are interested in participating,

please contact us.

Our first Mobile Vision Clinic was a success! Thanks to the
new partnership we have established with the non-profit

organization Serve the People, students had the
opportunity to get a FREE eye exam and glasses. Our

second clinic will be held in February here at Dale Jr High!
A Community School is a safe

place at the heart of the
community where students,

staff, and families are
connected and work together
to expand the opportunities

and address the needs of the
whole child so that all students

can thrive and realize their
unlimited potential.

What is a
 Community School?
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